Greg Caggainello
100 Scarlet Oak Drive
Wilton, CT 06897

Planning & Zoning Commission of the Town of Wilton

¢/o Michael Wrinn, Planning & Zoning Department Director
238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897

Michael. Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG

Re: Support for 141 Danbury Road Proposal (REG #21390, CHZ #21389, SP #481)

Dear Chairman Tomasetti and Members of the Planning & Zoning Commission:

We have lived in Wilton for 30 years and our children have been through the Wilton school
system. We would like to stay as residents of the Town and now that our kids are out of the
house we are considering what alternatives we may have for places to live. We are writing in
support of the Application for new luxury apartments at 141 Danbury Road. We have seen the
plans which are very attractive and contemporary in feel. This is exactly the type of
development people like us would like to live in. The plan shows lots of amenities which we
could enjoy with a nice setting along the Norwalk River and it is conveniently located in South
Wilton with easy access to both the Village and points South. We also understand that this
development will be a major taxpayer in Town and will help revive economic activity for other
Town businesses. We urge the Commission to approve this application.

Thank you,
Pt

Greg Caggainello
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